
From: 
Sent: 
To: 'phl@cpuc.ca.gov' (phl@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7) 
Bcc: 
Subject: CPUC En Banc Hearing on Diversity Invitation - 10/11/11, Los Angeles 

Hello Doug - can you please confirm that Brian Cherry is registered for En Banc on 
October 11? 

Thank you. 

Redacted | 
Executive Assistant to Brian K. Cli 
Vice President, Regulat ations 
Pacific Gas and Electric Company 

Redacted 

8/1/2011 9:37:29 AA 

Redacted 

From: I Redacted | 
Sent: Monday, June 20, 2011 5:08 PM 

To: 'phl@cpuc.ca.gov' 

Subject: CPUC En Banc Hearing on Diversity Invitation -10/11/11, Los Angeles 

Hello Doug - can you please let me know if you've register Brian Cherry for this 
event? Thank you. 

From: Redacted 
Sent: Thursday, June 09, 2011 5:08 PM 

To: 'phl@cpuc.ca.gov' 

Subject: CPUC En Banc Hearing on Diversity Invitation -10/11/11, Los Angeles 

Hello Doug - Brian Cherry will be attending this En Banc Hearing in Los Angeles. 

«...» 
Thank you. 

Redacted 
Executive Assistant to Brian K. Cherry 
Vice President, Regulatory Relations 
Pacific Gas and Electric Company 
I Redacted I 
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